
From: Mayling L Wong-Squires <mlwong@fnal.gov>
Subject: T-M Vacuum furnace on energy.gov
Date: March 18, 2013 10:59:01 PM EDT
To: R Wessner <RWessner@tmvacuum.com>

Hi Rennie,

Yes, they put my pretty face (and a big arm) with Little T-M nicely shown on today's 
energy.gov's website featuring women in science, technology, engineering and math within 
the Department of Energy organization and contractors.

http://energy.gov/diversity/listings/women-energy

Mayling


